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My name is Lynn Gilkison and I am a member of the Benton County Radio Control 

Club, we are in District 11 of the AMA, club #1049 and my AMA # is 1071713. I'm not 

sure why our local government would restrict our flying field at Brian Unwin Park at 

Adair Village but as I understand it had been federal land that was donated for  use 

as a public park in one section and a RC flying club in another part of the park. I've 

been flying there for over 15 years and never encountered any problems with 

anyone. The time line of this decision is very sudden and inappropriate without 

review. I'll sign off as a very concerned citizen. L.G. 


